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Mr. Russell M. Bimber
10471 Prouty Road

Painesville, Ohio 44077

Dear Mr. Bimber:
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DEC 2 0 1982

This 1s to confirm receipt of your letter dated December 14, 1982 in which you
provided ciarifications of concerns previously expressed and addressed in the
Perry Nuclear Power Plant Final Environmental Statement (NUREG-0884), regarding
the potential impact of the propane leakage from Lake Underground Storage wells

into the Morton Salt Mine on the safe operation of the Perry plant.

Your letter

has been provided to the appropriate NRC technical staff and is currently under

review.

Thank you for taking the time to bring this clarifying information to our

attention.
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Sincerely,

2

John J. Stefano, Project Manager
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
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